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Welcome back to the new academic year. We are very much looking forward to this year and we know 
that we shall continue to move forward and flourish as the year progresses. There have been many 
changes over the last 12 months and we thank you for your patience and support whilst these have 
taken place. As always, the door is open should you have any concerns. 
Mrs Cosgrove  
   

Praise Assembly 
We are changing our Friday 
assemblies to one where we will 
celebrate the children’s 
achievements with one or two 
children chosen from each class 
every week. If your child is to 
receive a certificate at any point 
you will be invited in to watch 
them receive it. 
We know children will really 
enjoy this and we look forward to 
celebrating with them.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Hello 
Hello to Katie Tennant who is now our full time Office Manager. She comes with a wealth of experience and 
we are certain she will be a great addition to the office team. 
We also welcome Emily Connolly to the teaching team as she begins her journey into her teaching career. 
Please say hello to them both if your paths cross and welcome them to our special little school. 
 

 

 
Changes to the end of day. 
As you know the patio area can become very 
congested at the end of the day which poses lots of 
problems for teachers trying to dismiss the children. 
For this reason we shall trial bringing the classes up 
to the playground and handing the children over to 
parents and carers there. We ask that you stay on the 
playground and wait until the children are lined up 
before taking your child so that we can ensure they 
have gone with the right adult. There is no doubt that 
this will initially cause a little confusion but as always 
we know you will support us whilst we see if this 
system can work.  

Contact details:  
 
Please ensure that all contact details are updated with the 
office please so that we can contact you should the need 
arise. 

 
 

Coffee Morning: 

This term’s coffee morning 

will take place on Tuesday 

22
nd

 September at 9.10am. 

Please come and join me for 

coffee and a sausage bap. 

 

Internet Safety Talk: 

Straight after the coffee 

morning (10.15am) Mr Bassett 

will be holding an Internet 

Safety talk for parents. All 

parents and carers are 

welcome. 

Diary dates: 

Thurs 22
nd

 Sept – Coffee Morning (9.10am) 

Thurs 22
nd

 Sept – Internet Safety Talk (10.15am) 

Thurs 1
st
 Oct – Numeracy Morning (parents invited) 

Wed 14
th

 Oct – Prospective Parents Afternoon 

Thurs 22
nd

 Oct – Parents’ Evening 

Fri 23
rd

 Oct – possible teacher day – to be confirmed 
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